
Review of Environment and Energy Not in Board Packages (NIPs) 

Environment and energy-related NIPs distributed to the Board since the June 15, 2021 

Environmental Committee meeting are listed and summarized below for Board review and 

discussion, as needed:  

 

Solar Power Purchase Agreement Initiative: Termination of Vendor Contract (July 2021) 

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform the Board of Supervisors that the county’s 

contract with Sigora Solar, LLC, the primary vendor for solar rooftop systems and the tertiary 

vendor for solar canopy systems in the county’s solar PPA program, was terminated for 

convenience on June 10, 2021, effective July 1, 2021. As such, all previously approved rooftop 

lease agreements with Sigora Solar are terminated. County agencies and entities interested in 

rooftop solar installations will now work with Sun Tribe Solar, LLC and Ipsun Power, Inc.  

 

Community-wide Energy and Climate Action Plan: Final Update (July 2021) 

This memorandum provides a final update on activities related to the Community-wide Energy 

and Climate Action Plan (CECAP) since the last update of June 1, 2021 and describes expected 

next steps as we transition to CECAP implementation.  

 

Local Stormwater Management Grant Program (Code of Virginia § 15.2-2114.01) (July 

2021) 

The purpose of this memorandum is to recommend that the Board of Supervisors (Board) 

provide additional support to an existing Northern Virginia Soil and Water Conservation District 

(NVSWCD) grant program based on recent state legislation.  

 

Zero Waste Plan Development Update (July 2021) 

In response to a recommendation from the Joint Environmental Task Force (JET) that Fairfax 

County Government and Fairfax County Public Schools achieve Zero Waste by 2030, staff has 

been working on a Zero Waste Plan. The purpose of this memorandum is to provide the Board 

with an update on the Plan as well as next steps.  

  


